Wadsworth Center

The Governor Nelson A. Rockefeller Empire State Plaza

P.O. Box 509

Albany, New York 12201-0509

Antonia C. Novello, M.D., M.P.H. Commissioner Dennis P. Whalen
Executive Deputy Commissione

October 27, 2004

Mr. Jeff Squalli, President & CEO Ecodas 28 Rue Sebastopol, 59100 Roubaix, France

Dear Mr. Squalli:

This department has evaluated test data from Ecodas for approval of its Ecodas medical waste treatment process (Units T300, T1000, and T2000) as an alternative regulated medical waste treatment system.

I am pleased to inform you that the Ecodas medical waste treatment process (Units T300, T1000, and T2000) is approved, pursuant to Public Health Law Section 1389-dd (1)(d) and 10 NYCRR Subpart 70, for use in the treatment of regulated medical waste, including 10–50% concentrations of pathological waste, as verified through efficacy studies. This approval is granted for the specific system used in your efficacy studies and should not be construed as a general endorsement of the technology employed, or any other unit or system. Any modifications to the system will require separate approval of the department and may involve further efficacy studies.

Prior to installation of this system in a New York State facility, this department must be notified and validation studies must be submitted for our review.

This approval does not relieve Ecodas, or any person using your system, from obtaining any other approvals that may be required by other State, Federal, or local laws or regulations.

Sincerely,

Lawrence S. Sturman, M.D., Ph.D.

Director, Wadsworth Center

Turance S. Sturner